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Our reference 

Dr K L Rogers 7 June 1984 
Director 
South London Transfusion Centre 
75 Cranmer Terrace 
LONDON SW1 70RB 

Dear 

AIDS LEAFLET 

t+ was mentioned at the meeting of Regional Transfusion 
L..ectors that I attended in April, a redrafted version 
of the AIDS leaflet has been considered in the Department. 
I am now sending you copies of the new draft which attempts 
to strengthen the message in the earlier leaflet. 

I would be grateful if you could let me have the comments 
of your Divisons with any amendments which you consider 
necessary. It would be most helpful if I could receive 
the responses by 6 July. 

The number of cases in the UK compared with the number 
in the United States will be updated accordingly when we 
are nearer to final publication. 

With many thanks. 

Yours sincerely 

ALISON SMITHIES 

OH S00002243_026_000 1 


